
The Anglican Funds Grafton Diocese (AFGD) office will be closed over the Christmas/New Year period from  

3pm Thursday 22nd December 2016 and will re-open on Tuesday 3rd January 2017 at 9am. 

 

Clients can contact us up until close of business on Thursday 22nd December 2016 to schedule transactions during  

the period of office closure on their behalf. Clients who have access to their account(s) via 'AFGD Online' will be able  

to process transactions online during this period of office closure. Please note however, that any transactions  

processed via 'AFGD Online' on National Public Holidays (25th December 2016, 26th December 2016  

and 1st & 2nd January 2017) will not be processed until the next business day. 

 

                                       If you have an urgent enquiry during the period of office closure please contact the  

                           Fund Manager Blaine Fitzgerald on 0488 724 480. 

 

      From the team at AFGD we wish all our valued clients a safe  

       and restful Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

          Blaine, Annette & Jenny 


